Hello Dancers,

Winter is coming & the dark nights are here already, but don't let yourselves be tempted by roaring fires, crumpets oozing in butter, and hot toddies - a better way to keep warm is by dancing with us every Thursday (except the one between Christmas and New Year) and our monthly Saturday dances.

We do the Newsletter to keep you up to date with what's happening and to inspire you to have fun and laughter, but the main thing that inspires us is YOU. Whether it's your first class or one of many, we get our kicks from watching you all learn & improve and socialise but its mainly your smiles and laughter that makes what we do worth every minute we put into it. At this point we want to thank all of you Intermediate dancers who still join in the Beginners class to help you 'newbies' as you all remember what those first few lessons were like and appreciated the intermediate dancers who helped you so THANK YOU.

Last year's dance tip was to try to keep some eye contact with your dance partner as you are both part of the dance, so heads up and relax so you can lead and follow in a positive way rather than being forceful. The eye contact will help to keep you in the 'zone' together - remember if you don't fully understand what we say, please come and ask us as we are happy to clarify what we mean.

#### So let's get to Christmas!!!

As you can see on the opposite page we have our Christmas Sparkle dance on 8th December so hopefully it doesn't clash with you other commitments. The last class is our party night on 20th December so if you want to air out your 'Santa' suit in anticipation we'd love to see it. After Christmas, we have our famous 'Thank God it's over Party' with the optional theme of Vicars & Tarts - should be hilarious if we know you lot !!!

Just remember if you can walk you can jive. You all have your own learning curve & aims as to how much you want to learn, we're not here to make a room full of clones, we just want to give you the tools to dance & enjoy yourselves however much you learn, just like life - it's not a contest.

So all that is left to say is have a fabulous Christmas & let's look forward to an even better 2019 - so "JUST KEEP DANCING"

Jill, Pam & Murphy



#### JIVE CLASS DATES & SPECIAL EVENTS !!

#### **DECEMBER**





XMAS \*SPARKLE\* DANCE with DJ Nick Stephens





THURS 20th



"CHRISTMAS PARTY NIGHT" & FUN CLASS at 8 O CLOCK - Festive Fancy Dress (i.e. santa, elf, fairy outfits)

LAST CLASS NIGHT FOR 2018!

JANUARY

#### Happy New Year !!

THURS 3rd

First Class night for 2019



"THANK GOD ITS OVER" Party With in-house DJs

FANCY DRESS: VICARS and TARTS Prizes for best dressed



THURS 17<sup>th</sup>

~ FREESTYLE (after beginners class)

#### **FEBRUARY**

FEBRUARY DANCE -Details to follow



THURS 14th ~ "VALENTINES DAY FREESTYLE" (after beginners class)

# Check out our website for all info. Download a copy of this Newsletter, view photos. Join us on Facebook.

### www.newquayjive.com

PRIVATE TUITION /weddings/charities/fun classes for parties, etc.

Just ask us for details.



Visit www.murphys-shirts.co.uk to order on line or ask Murphy who always carries a supply with him



## BBQ Dance Weekender

20th to 23rd June 2019

FUN WEEKEND - DANCING overlooking Falmouth Harbour Camp on Murphy's lawn or book local B & B.

Download BOOKING FORM www.newquay.jive.com





#### **NEWSLETTER**



INDIAN QUEENS W.M.CLUB, TR9 6QN

Entrance £6.00 (saver book of tickets £25 for 5 sessions)

(Membership to I.Q. Club payable after first 3 lessons)

Opens at 7.45pm - Beginner's Lesson starting at 8pm, Intermediate Lesson - 9.30pm. Social evening continues until 11 pm

Pam: Mob: 07811 696275 Jill: Mob: 07866 706041 Murphy: Mob: 07791 936080

E-mail: pamnewquayjive@hotmail.com

Website: www.newquayjive.com